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September 8th, 2021 
 
Worthy Grand Knights and Financial Secretaries, 
 
A reminder of this opportunity to raise charity funds for your council. 
 

October 1st is the launch of the fourth quarter (Q4) 50/50 raffle, and we are seeking more councils that wish to 
participate in the State online 50/50 raffle. Just send an email to the State office and indicate your council 
wants to join in the fourth quarter online 50/50 raffle (stateoffice@ontariokofc.ca). Please do this by 
Wednesday September 15th. 
 

Training for the new councils to the State online 50/50 raffle is provided on these two dates. 
 

Saturday September 25th at 9:00 am (beginning entry at 8:45 am) click here: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83039462244?pwd=eW53Yjd0KzFUUGR5MGM4b3VGWVpFZz09 
 

Tuesday September 28th at 7:00 pm (beginning entry at 6:45 pm) click here: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/88410854609?pwd=a09tcm5rRC83ZWFRSVpPeDVBRTJZUT09 
 
 

For the 220 council’s currently participating in the online 50/50 raffle you do not need to register again to 
participate in the next Q4 raffle or any future quarter raffle. Your council’s unique URL link will continue to 
work, and all sales tracked by the Ascend software each quarter. 
 

Don’t forget to look back for the sales progress charts on a biweekly basis. 
Updates & memos (https://ontariokofc.ca/programs/50-50-raffle/50-50-raffle-updates/)  
Sales by Councils (https://ontariokofc.ca/programs/50-50-raffle/50-50-raffle-updates/50-50-raffle-sales-by-
councils/)  
 

Remember, when we send your council’s share from the profits of the online 50/50 raffle each quarter, you 
must deposit it into your council’s charity account. 
 

Final reminder: The Q3 final draw is Thursday September 30th at 11:30 pm. Continue to promote your council’s 
URL link to everyone you know. 
 

Fraternally, 
 
 
 
David Gelinas 
State Treasurer 
50/50 Online Raffle Director 
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